
 
 
Hello Everyone, 
 
I know we’re still enjoying fall colors, but it is time to make arrangements ($) for alley snow 
removal.  
 
SXXXX Snowplowing will again be clearing our alley after each snowfall of two inches or more. 
SXXXXX’s fee is still a good deal at $540.00. Split among our 20 households, that’s just $27.00. 
 
I will be paying the company by November 1, 2020. Please pay your share as soon as you can by 
dropping a check payable to Ann in my mailbox at 1XXX Ashland, OR if you prefer, you may use 
VENMO as an option. 
 

Our VENMO username is: 
@XXXX  
 

If you have any questions, call, text or email me.  
 
Also, I would appreciate a reply to this email as acknowledgement of your receipt of the 
message. 
 
Thank you for your participation. Enjoy the season.  
 
Ann 
 


